
Planning Board Legal Notice 
 
The Williamsburg Planning Board is herewith giving notice that it 
will hold a public hearing on Monday, April 25, 2022, at 7:00 PM 
at the Town Office Building, 141 Main Street, Haydenville, MA. 
Remote participation via ZOOM will be possible, see the Planning 
Board’s web page at www.burgy.org for details. The hearing is to 
consider proposed changes to Zoning Bylaws Sections 9.25 and 
9.26 on the topic of Marijuana Establishments. The proposed 
changes include deleting section 9.25 and combining its content 
on marijuana for medical use into Section 9.26. Changes also 
include updating the types of marijuana establishments that may 
be operated, in what zones they will be permitted, and setting a 
maximum size for some establishments. 
The full text of the proposed changes will be available in the Town 
Clerk’s Office and on the town website www.burgy.org 

 
Stephen Smith 
Planning Board Chair 
 

 


